Confirmation for Course Registration @mGILrU

Dear Participant,

Thank you for registering for the "English for Success" course. We invite you to take a placement test, which will
be held at National Library of Uzbekistan named after Alisher Navoi on May, 30 (Thursday).

You should go to the conference hall on the first floor.
Please arrive at 17:00, as it will take some time for everyone to enter via the security checkpoint.

The exam will start at 17:30 and last only 20 minutes.

Please bring your passport (not copy) that you registered and the copy of the confirmation letter you received.
If there are any changes, you will be informed.

Good luck!

Best regards,

English for Success team



